
              

Dear Resident 

Friday fish and chips. 
 

Our Bistro deep fryer broke down yesterday and repairs can only be concluded later today. 

In order to still be able to provide your fish lunch, we will be making mashed potatoes with vegetable instead of fried chips. 

 

We apologise for the Inconvenience and hope that the warm mash on this rainy day will be to your taste. 

 

Warm Regards 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 


